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1. Regular participant
Dear colleagues

It was a pleasure to meet you at the last Pichia course in Stockholm in February 2007. With our joint interests in mind, I would like to invite you to share the latest news on the development of yeast expression systems (in particular Pichia, Hansenula, Yarrowia, Arxula and Schizosaccharomyces) at the conference “Biopharmaceuticals: why use yeasts?”, which takes place on 22 & 23 May 2008 at the Zurich University of Applied Sciences, Wädenswil, Switzerland. Full details including the scientific programme (see also pdf-file attached) can be found at http://www.biotech2008.ch/ .
 
Irrespective of the form of participation you choose, I would be very pleased to welcome you to Wädenswil. May I ask you to kindly forward this information to colleagues in your company and country of residence to whom we might not have direct access.
 
Yours sincerely

Chris Meier, on the behalf of the Scientific and Organising Committees
Dear Dr Name
I am writing in connection with our symposium "Biopharmaceuticals: why use yeasts?", which takes place on 22 & 23 May 2008 at the Zurich University of Applied Sciences, Wädenswil, Switzerland. It is my pleasure to inform you that preliminary information is now available on the Internet at http://www.biotech2008.ch/ . 

As the expression systems (e.g. Pichia pastoris) on which the symposium focuses are expected to significantly affect the therapeutic protein market in the future, we feel discussions on this topic might be of interest to your company. There will also be the opportunity to meet representatives from the Swiss industry and, for our part, we would welcome the opportunity to continue our tradition of tri-annual Swiss-Czech events with the involvement of your company.

On behalf of the Scientific and Organising Committees of the Swiss-Czech Symposium, I would like to invite you and/or your colleagues to take an active part in this event. We would be especially pleased if you agreed to join the Organising Committee, whose tasks include attracting new interest groups from academia and industry as well as possible sponsors or exhibitors to our event. We are especially interested in making good contacts in the Czech Republic. Of course, the opportunity to take advantage of the scientific programme and/or to present your company during the exhibition or by sponsoring remains.

Thank you in advance for considering our offer and for your early reply,

Yours sincerely

Karin Kovar
Dear Name
Join experts from industry and academia to share experience on advanced yeast expression systems (Arxula, Hansenula, Schizosaccharomyces, Pichia and Yarrowia) and identify new application fields, tools and process innovations at the 

  

BioTech 2008, 22 & 23 May 2008, Wädenswil, Switzerland. 

(For full details, see http://www.biotech2008.ch/.)

Learn how to modify your yeasts to maximise PERFORMANCE and enhance product FUNCTIONALITY!

The scientific programme is mainly concerned with high-level protein expression and protein glycosylation with a particular focus on therapeutic proteins, enzymes for the synthesis/modification of pharmaceuticals, drug target proteins, and proteins for diagnostics.

To be part of this European counterpart to the famous San Diego Pichia yeast conferences, register now at http://www.biotech2008.ch/registration/participants/ . 

Irrespective of the form of participation you choose, you will be warmly welcomed in Wädenswil!
 

Yours sincerely

Chris Meier, on the behalf of the Scientific and Organising Committees

 

PS Please forward this information to colleagues in your company and country of residence to whom we might not have direct access.

2. Participant after deadline
Dear Name
I trust you remember meeting me and some members of my group at the Barcelona conference in summer 2007. With our joint interest in yeast expression systems in mind, I would like to invite you to share the latest news on its development at the conference "Biopharmaceuticals: why use yeasts?".

Although the official deadline for the submission of presentations has already passed, I would be delighted if you (or your co-workers) would be prepared to present a poster. If so, please let us know as soon as possible so that we can open the necessary Internet submission tools for you (NB access only available until 21 April 2008). An official e-mail will follow shortly with all the conference information.

Irrespective of the form of participation you choose, I would be very pleased to welcome you to Wädenswil. May I ask you to kindly forward this information to colleagues in your university, company and/or country of residence to whom we might not have direct access.

Kind regards
Chris Meier, on the behalf of the Scientific and Organising Committees
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